
  

  

  

January 2024 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

We would like to wish you all a very happy new year.  

As we start the new term could we please remind you of our uniform expectations, especially 
PE kit, skirt length (skirts should not be rolled up) and jewellery.  

Please note bracelets, necklaces, facial/body piercings are not acceptable and will be 
confiscated if worn, with parent/carers being asked to collect. 

On days where students have PE, they may arrive at the college in their full BVC PE kit. 

This will be monitored by form tutors in the morning as well as from dance and PE staff, in 
line with our uniform guidelines.  

 



  

  

  

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We currently have a large amount of unnamed uniform in our lost property boxes.  Please 
could we remind you to write your child’s name into their uniform including their coats.  We 
thank you for your continued support.    

Yours faithfully  

Mrs J Rankine  
Principal  


